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I fully support SB 525. Small gasoline engines are filthy polluters that emit huge 

amounts of harmful emissions due, are extremely noisy, and have most unfortunately 

become ubiquitous in urban environments with that most terrible invention: the leaf 

blower. For the sake of the health, welfare, and well being of Oregonians, please 

pass this bill and ban small gasoline engines. 


